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This policy shall apply to all employees who are performing safety sensitive jobs for the district which require a commercial driver's license (CDL) as defined by the Omnibus Transportation Act of 1991.  A board-approved plan stating compliance requirements is on file with the clerk.  Copies of the plan shall be given to each appropriate employee in a safety sensitive position as defined by board policy.
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